
Where’s Baby Jesus? 

Presented by WVCA Preschool 

December 13 @ 6:00 PM 

Tracy Community Church Sanctuary 

*Parent Information Flyer* 

The children have been learning new songs, memorizing their lines, and practicing our production of Where 

is Baby Jesus? In order to ensure that this event runs smoothly we need your help. The children will be 

performing in various ways depending on their age and development.  Everyone can dress as their usual 

preschool selves as it fits the production setting. Please take your child to the bathroom before drop-off.  

*This is an after hours voluntary event. Parents are responsible for the supervision of their children, and are 

welcome to volunteer as a stage parent. Please let the preschool office know if you will be with your child on 

stage. The setting of the production is a preschool classroom decorating for Christmas. Parents are welcome!  

Ladybugs: All participating Ladybug Students will have a reserved seating location to the left of the stage. 

The Ladybugs will sing the first song of the production, and then sit with their family as audience members 

until they are prompted by teachers to participate in the middle song, and final song.  

Caterpillars & Bees: The Caterpillar and Bees classes will be dropped-off by their parents in the Choir 

Room. We will direct you to the room the evening of the event, and will be participating in each scene and 

song of the production.  

If your child appears to have any difficulty participating during the production we will have them join their family 

in the audience to enjoy the show together. Children are unpredictable in unique scenarios, and while we believe 

all of our students have received enough practice and encouragement, we don’t know how they’ll feel the night 

of. We ask for all of our families to be patient, and flexible the night of the show.  

 

Cookie Reception: After the big show we invite you to 

join us at a milk and cookie reception which will be held 

in the foyer of the Sanctuary. We will be taking cookie 

donations DEC 12 & 13. No nuts please.  


